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	Reasons for Attending or not Attending


	Bone densitometry exam form preparation

	Issues from Previous Meetings or Year:


	None

	General Description of Activities of the Organization and/or Meeting:


	1. William Breeden was welcomed to the committee. 

2. On Thursday Ben Babcock gave a PowerPoint presentation that reviewed Bone Densitometry (BD) exam statistics including pass rates and exam volume for 2012. On Friday, similar Bone Densitometry Equipment Operator (BDEO) exam statistics were presented. 

3. The committee reviewed and finalized BD13. Twenty new pilots were selected and many were edited. BDO7 was also reviewed and fifteen pilots were chosen and edited. These forms will be administered beginning July 2014. 

4. Before this meeting the committee looked at and submitted their reviews for BD and BDEO online new items. Items with good reviews were accepted into the pilot banks. During the meeting we looked at the items with mixed reviews, rejecting some and editing and accepting others. 

5. A presentation about Structured Education and Continuing Qualification Requirements (CQR) was given. The committee agreed that the Bone Densitometry current content specifications should be consolidated into two sections (content consolidation outline) to help us get ready for these programs that will begin in 2016 and 2018. These programs do not apply to the Bone Densitometry Equipment Operator examination, because it is a state exam. No consolidation changes were proposed for BDEO. 

6. An interim practice analysis update was performed for the Bone Densitometry (BD) certification program. The committee looked at tasks that had been put “on watch” from the 2011 practice analysis project. It was decided to remove tasks 8 and 9, which involve downloading software upgrades and troubleshooting computer hardware, because they are out of the current scope of practice for a bone densitometry technologist. These tasks correspond to sections B.8.A and B.8.C on the content specifications so those sections will be removed. After much discussion, the committee decided to leave the other “on watch” tasks on the task inventory. We will survey them at the next full practice analysis project in 3 years. We decided to raise the number of pilot items from 20 to 25. The content specifications will also be reorganized so they match the content consolidation outline. These proposals will go to the ARRT Board of Trustees in July 2014 for implementation in July 2015. Because the survey data from the 2011 practice analysis shows that bone density equipment operators perform almost the same tasks as bone densitometry technologists, no changes were made to BDEO task inventory or content specifications. The specific areas removed from the BD content specifications are not on the BDEO content specifications. 

The next committee meeting is scheduled for March 26-27, 2015.
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	None
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